RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 2/20/2024
Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells
The meetings are held in the back room.
Today there were 20 members present.

Those that attended: Ed KG7FMN, Van W7IEX, Rob KAGILT, Bill NN7K, Winfred KK7GYO,
Ray W7TAP, Chris AF7MP, Phil AB7WE, Dave K7DAJ, Voz KB7VT, Krystal AJ6GC, Bob
KABNSN, Tom KE7AVZ, Mike W7MS, Chuck WD6CHC, Jim W6US, Derek W7DLZ, Chirs
KG7EGU, Dave KF7EGU, Ed WD7Y.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The next Slow Speed NET is on Thursday Feb. 22, 2024

At 11:00 AM on 7.045 MHZ.

The club WEB page is still under construction Ron AG1P has put a lot of time into it.

I encourage all to look at it, the last tab About Us Ron and | would like the members input,
about this tab. | will be sending out a special Question for all members, what they like
about the club, meetings, etc. The Club WEB is w7fst.com

Phil has two screwdriver antenna and a hole punch for free.
Chris has some magazines for free.

Question from Voz about transmissions on 25 MHZ if anybody has listened to it he said that
itis from WWYV, a small discussion about it was right after.

SHOW AND TELL (TRADITION on Feb. meeting bring your favorite key/paddle.)
Bob brought a SB-315 R/U key.

Mike brought an old straight key this was interesting with two knobs on the top of the key
for adjustments.

Ed WD7Y brought his single lever Bushwhacker (a kit from American Morse)
Ed also brought two home brew Code Trainer.

The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday March 19, 2024. In the back Meeting
Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th St. at 11:00 AM

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted later.
Also check out the clubs WEB page w7fst.com

Ed/WD7Y



